
The Norwich Trails Committee is to hold its monthly meeting at 7:00 PM on Wednesday May 3, 2017, at the Norwich 

Historical Society (corner of Main and Elm Streets). 
 

Potential items for the agenda include 1) update on recent discussions about the Gile Mountain Trail and regulations for 

trails, 2) update on the status of trails with respect to a) dryness and b) blockages recently cleared and recently reported but 

not yet cleared, 3) planning upcoming work sessions on May 7 and 21, 4) update on plans and field surveys for proposed 

new trails, 5) update on coordination with coaches and other leaders of children's groups concerning use of trails in the 

town nature area, 6) any other old business, and 7) any new business. 

 

The Norwich Trails Committee provides review, planning, and work for the construction, maintenance, use, and mapping 

of Norwich Trails open to the public. Members of the public are cordially invited to attend and participate in the meetings 

and trail work sessions of the committee. 

 

George Clark 

for the Norwich Trails Committee 

 


